Library/Study Halls

All students are required to have a Hallway pass when leaving the classroom — students are
not to be allowed into the Library/Media Center or Computer Labs without a pass.

1. Students should come into study hall and sit in their assigned seats for attendance each
and every day.

2. No student should be in a study hall or library who is not directly assigned their by the
principal or have a pass from a teacher.

3. After attendance, the study hall teacher will allow up to 4 students during hours 1-7 and 3
students during noon A and noon B to go to the library for no more than 15 minutes
without a signed passed from an FHS teacher.

4. Students who obtain a pass from an FHS teacher may use the library during their study
hall for the amount of time requested by the teacher signing the pass. Students who
receive a pass from a teacher for more than 15 minutes of time will be working on that
subject or they will be asked to leave the library and return to study hall.

5. Students who have a specific teacher pass will be counted against the number leaving
during Noon Study halls only.

* All students will be back in their SH’s when the final class bell rings.



